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NON NOBIS – Not for ourselves 

 

 

SOUTH AFRICAN 
COUNCIL FOR SOCIAL SERVICE PROFESSIONS 

ADMINISTRATIVE NOTICE 

REF: 1/25 10 January 2025 

 
NOTICE TO ALL REGISTERED SOCIAL WORKERS, SOCIAL AUXILIARY WORKERS, STUDENT 
SOCIAL WORKERS, SOCIAL AUXILIARY WORK LEARNERS, CHILD AND YOUTH CARE WORKERS, 
AUXILIARY CHILD AND YOUTH CARE WORKERS AND STUDENT CHILD AND YOUTH CARE 
WORKERS AND MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC 
 

HAPPY NEW YEAR 2025 

  

Happy New Year! Our office reopened on 6 January 2025 and we are ready to be at your service We wish you a 
productive and fruitful 2025. 

It is encouraging to see that registrants are paying the annual fees for 2025/26 financial year. The schedule for 
prescribed Registration and annual fees for 2025/26 financial year are available on our website www.sacssp.co.za 
under Registration and on General Notice 1 of 2025.  

The finance division is in the process of capturing payments received. Registrants will be issued with practice cards in 
due course.  

 
 

 
ISSUED BY: Mr Hitler Sekhitla 
                      REGISTRAR 
 

http://www.sacssp.co.za/
https://www.sacssp.co.za/2025/SACSSP%20GENERAL%20NOTICE%201%20of%202025%20FEES%20PAYABLE%20BY%20SOCIAL%20SERVICE%20PROFESSIONALS%202025%202026.pdf

